
Level 10, RBNZ Building   |   2 The Terrace   |   PO Box 329 
Wellington 6140   |   New Zealand 

Phone +64 4 495 6600 

 29 April 2024 

Official Information Request 
Our Ref: OIA 2024-0098 

I refer to your official information request received on 19 April 2024 where you asked: 

“Of the 15 Public Service Sectors listed on your website 
(https://www.publicservice.govt.nz/system/public-service-sectors), please advise which of 
those sectors the following "NPI's serving households" are under:  

1) The NZ Medical Council (CC35628 / NZBN:9429047124158)

2) The NZ Dental Council (CC22579 / NZBN: 9429047122932)

3) The NZ Nursing Council (CC37186 / NZBN: 9429041912041)”

Our response 

As mentioned in our response to your official information request (OIA 2024-0063) dated 12 March 
2024, both the Medical Council of New Zealand and the Dental Council of New Zealand are not part of 
the Public Service. The Nursing Council of New Zealand is also not part of the Public Service.  

Therefore, all three Council entities do not fall under any of the 15 Public Service sectors listed on Te 
Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission’s website.  

For further information regarding the Medical Council of New Zealand, the Dental Council of New 
Zealand and the Nursing Council of New Zealand you would be best placed contacting the Ministry of 
Health.  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
Ministerial.Services@publicservice.govt.nz. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that we intend to publish this letter (with your personal details removed) on the Te Kawa 
Mataaho Public Service Commission’s website. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicky Dirks 
Manager – Ministerial and Executive Services 
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission 
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